
13. IJB MEMBER INDUCTION  

 The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Director concerning a proposal for further progressing induction for 
Board members.  

 The report recalled that the Board had previously agreed that a series of 
orientation events would take place for members to visit areas and learn 
about service specific initiatives.  This would enable members to 
familiarise themselves with local environments whilst being able to meet 
and interact with a range of teams providing care. 

 Appendix 1 to the report outlined the dates and themes of each visit. 

 It was recommended that the Board note the content and dates of Board 
member induction as outlined in the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


